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Abstract:

Education for Sustainable Development (ESD) is a vision of education that seeks to empower people to
assume responsibility for creating a sustainable future (UNESCO, 2002). ESD is more than a
knowledge base related to environment, economy, and society; it also addresses learning skills,
perspectives, and values that guide and motivate people to seek sustainable livelihoods, participate in
a democratic society, and live in a sustainable manner. ESD also involves studying local and global
issues. In short, it is important to adopt the concepts put forth by ESD in schools throughout the world,
instilling a sense of responsibility in children, even at a young age. However, integrating ESD into
existing curricula can be a complex process; simply adding to an existing, full curriculum is not feasible,
as there is a limit to children’s attention span and learning capability. Instead, curriculum must be re-
conceptualized if ESD is to be successfully included. Therefore, the purpose of this presentation is to
reorient the current early childhood education curriculum in Korea to address ESD concepts, with a
focus on the experiences of young Korean learners.
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